
Statement of the AMCJO on Issue 1: 

 

As judges, we support treatment for substance abuse. However, we cannot support this 

amendment as currently written, because (1) there are no rules or regulations for 

implementation and (2) such changes should be addressed legislatively rather than 

constitutionally. 

 


